
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Ricciardelli, Charles M
CELA
Hong, Ki P
RE: MUR 7919 - Designation of Counsel and Request for Extension 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 11:58:33 AM

Yes.  MSNBC is a division of NBCUniversal and our correspondence and responses will be on behalf of NBCUniversal
addressing any issues relevant to it and MSNBC.

When you have a chance, can you confirm that the October 15 response date is acceptable?

Best,
Charlie

From: CELA <CELA@fec.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 11:44 AM
To: Ricciardelli, Charles M (WAS) <Charles.Ricciardelli@skadden.com>
Cc: Hong, Ki P (WAS) <Ki.Hong@skadden.com>
Subject: [Ext] RE: MUR 7919 - Designation of Counsel and Request for Extension

Thank you for the designation of counsel.  Can you please confirm for me, that as the umbrella company for
MSNBC, we should consider all correspondence and responses from NBCUniversal to serve as responses
for both MSNBC and NBCUniversal?

Regards,

Kathryn Ross
Paralegal
Federal Election Commission
Complaints Examination &
Legal Administration
cela@fec.gov

MUR791900068




